

## St Joseph's Primary School

PO BOX 54 WARLTERS STREET PORT MACQUARIE NSW 2444

PHONE: (02) 6583 3848 EMAIL: sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au

21 September 2020

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

We have recently been notified by Dance Fever Multisport that due to the current COVID-19 border restrictions, they will be unable to make up the three missed gymnastics lessons from Term 1.

For this reason, we are able to pass on a refund. If you have paid your child's gymnastics fees from Term 1 in full, your school account will be credited an amount of \$11.70 for each child. If you haven't paid your child's full gymnastics fees and this amount remains outstanding, we will reduce the total amount owing by \$11.70 for each child.

These credits will be processed to your student activity accounts by the end of Week 10 this Term. If you require any further clarification or information please contact the school office.

With thanks

Tess Koning Principal